
 
 
 
 

                                    Notice to DCSEM Pensioners 

 
 

BASED ON THE DECISIONS TAKEN BY THE GOVERNMENT ON THE 
RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE 7TH CPC, IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE O.M. 
DATED 12.05.2017 AND 23.05.2017, PENSIONERS/FAMILY PENSIONERS ARE 
REQUESTED TO PROVIDE THE REQUIRED INFORMATION WHICH IS MENTIONED 
BELOW SO AS TO ENABLE THIS OFFICE TO FORWARD THE REVISED PPO TO 
CPAO,NEW DELHI.THE INFORMATION CAN BE SENT BY POST OR BY 
EMAIL  TO  dca@dcsem.gov.in or pao@dcsem.gov.in 
 
 
1      AADHAAR NO 
  
2      PAN     NO 
 
3      PHONE   NO 
 
4      EMAIL   ID  
 
(IF POSSIBLE KINDLY PROVIDE THE ZEROX COPIES OF THE DOCUMENTS.)Kindly 

expedite . 


